
Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

The Honorable Peter S. Winokur 
Chairman 

April 21, 2011 

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20004-2901 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

This letter is to notify you that the Department of Energy (DOE) has completed 
Deliverable 5.5.1 for Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board Recommendation 2008-1, 
Safety Classification of Fire Protection Systems. Draft DOE Standard 1066-XX, Fire 
Protection, is attached. This draft standard, which incorporates specific design and 
operational criteria for sprinkler and other selected fire protection systems, has been 
submitted for DOE-wide review via RevCom. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 586-5680, or you may contact 
James O'Brien of my staff, at (301) 903-1408. 

Attachment 

cc: Richard Lagdon, US 
Jam es Landmesser, EM-61 
Mari-Jo Campagnone, HS-1.1 
James McConnell, NA-I 
Don Nichols, NA-1 
Sharon Steele, NA-1 
Richard Stark, NE-53 

s;z:c ~r~ 
Andrew C. Lawrence 
Director 
Office of Nuclear Safety, Quality Assurance 

and Environment 
Office of Health, Safety and Security 
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